
                                                                                                                                             October 16th-20th 
   

This Week 

We had an exciting week learning about the letter E.  This week we read our The Letter E 

Sound Box and sorted our pictures that began with the long and short letter E sound.  During 

circle time we practiced building the letter E with big and little wooden sticks and writing it on 

the whiteboard.  We had fun singing along to our letter E poem and watching the Sesame 

Street Letter E Podcast. 

 

This week we began learning about spooky things in preparation for Halloween.  Throughout the 

week we learned about ghosts, skeletons, spiders and mummies.  The kiddos loved listening to all 

our spooky Halloween stories including: 5 Little Ghosts, Skeleton For Dinner, Where’s My 

Mummy?.  During our song time we learned a new Danny Go dance called Skeleton Dance!  During 

our craft time we had fun making spooky ghosts, scary skeletons, and magic spider webs! 

 

This week during our Social Skills time we read and sang the story Big Pumpkin.  In the story 

the pumpkin is too big for the witch to get off the vine.  Many spooky characters came to help 

but no one could get it off the vine.  A tiny bat appeared with a great idea that all of them work 

together to get the pumpkin off the vine and they succeeded!   

 

Throughout the week we had fun exploring in our new Halloween dress up center with 

flashlights, going mummy bowling in the dark, racing spiders across the table and working 

together to rescue the spider from the web! 

Looking 

Ahead 

October 31st 
Halloween 

Party 
NO AFTER 
SCHOOL 

 
November 10th 
Veteran’s Day 

Holiday  
NO SCHOOL 

 
 

 

Mr. Ed’s Awesome News! 
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